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Solution to GST related queries

Dt. 12t October 2017

Dear Members of Constituent Associations,

Hon’ble Commissioner, CGST Commissionerate, DD & DNH has requested the industrial
members and dealers to send all their GST related queries, be it in filing of GST returns or any
other problems related to GST regime to your Federation of Industries Association, so that it can

be escalated to higher authoritiesfor their solution and redressal.

Hence, requesting all the members to kindly forward all their queries last by 16" October 2017
to Federation or to their respective associationsas early as possible.

Thanking You in anticipation.
Yours faithfully,
For Federation of Industries Association,

Atul Shah
Secretary



